
 
First priority power outages are being worked on by both 

JCP&L and PSE&G as we speak. Our crews remain on standby 
to assist the utility linemen in clearing trees as they work to 
restore power. Those residents impacted by power loss from 
the first storm remain a priority for restoration by JCP&L, and 

their executives have assured me that their power will be 
restored by midnight tomorrow.  

  
I announced yesterday that Township crews will begin picking 
up brush from affected residents starting Monday. Please see 

our announcement for details here. 
  

Again, I would like to thank all of our first responders, staff, 
and all who assisted during and after the storm hit. They 

have worked tirelessly to make sure we remain safe and to 
remove blocked roads and dangerous conditions. If you have 
to travel, please use extreme caution and allow extra time to 

reach your destination safely. 
  

Sincerely, 
  

Mayor Hayes 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001f73QUWKmoLJjFJrnv73LcnMUHEkHus058IzfrZoqYLp4FMLFtN10UnVL3YMZ6PrvKrM1J61YJKYJXFEwLjWv9wZ2mzQIIHF_Lr3079CbsCK71_CCAO_Hde-x3KPYy4S4iHkvg79xHTbnx7ny7GFu4Yo-pDLKVtDzhBTABos8jxHBzPu0XKg9XZDHnr4Cf7WSrKt1iGThKDbQN1HYnWA66N0ShY4AN_mf&c=vpHrNsmlrjCAT3a64hJH8GdfoZriWOU8w-XVc9kcOMnQizBQdRUOBg==&ch=5FF__BtbUWoAk4BvEnaIdS072csWgV9df8SZ2wL3cHHOhqqssmDMZw==

